From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To:

Cc: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: RE: Ares(2018)949530 Letter from Tim Brett, Western Europe Business Unit President, Coca-Cola

Date: jeudi 8 mars 2018 11:10:14

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

Scan UKLONU06 4494 001.pdf

image002.png

Dear Mr

Thank you for your letter of 12 February 2018 and request to meet with the First Vice-President of the European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans to discuss the Coca-Cola new vision to recycling and recovery of packaging.

Regrettably, Mr Timmermans is not in a position to give a positive answer due to very heavy agenda in the forthcoming weeks.

However, we could propose you a meeting with Ms Helena Braun, Member from the Cabinet of Mr Timmermans, who is responsible for this portfolio and would be pleased to have a discussion with you and your team in the second or third week of April upon your availabilities.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Kindest regards,

Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans



European Commission

BERL-B-1049 Bruscals/Belgium +32 2 @ec europa.eu

From: @coca-cola.com

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 1:02 PM

To: TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: Letter from , Coca-Cola

Dear Commissioner Timmermans,

Please find attached correspondence from Mr

Kind regards,



Taste the Feeling e-Mail Signature_518x297px

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
NOTICE: This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any printing, copying, dissemination, distribution, disclosure or forwarding of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank You.